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Oregon VBM system is one of the most efficient, least costly methods of voting 

across the entire country. Dismantling the Vote By Mail system makes no sense from 

either the fiscal side of the argument or the enfranchisement of voters side. This bill 

should never have been given a public hearing, and that it has been shows Oregon is 

still far too tolerant of intolerance. This bill being introduced shows just how far the 

Trump administration is willing to go to ensure that the only votes being cast are 

those they approve of. It was established during the 1980's that when more people 

are given a voice, that voice speaks out against Republican politicians and policies. 

Removing Oregon's vote by mail system would suppress more voices than it 

amplifies, therefore this bill should not be passed. 


